
 

 

 

A workshop on “Cyber Security, Threats and Precautions” was jointly organized on 

22
nd

 October 2024, at 11am onwards, by the Deptt. of Economics and the Deptt. of Geography 

at Hamida Girls' Degree College, (Constituent Minority P.G. College) University of Allahabad. 

The esteemed resource person, Dr. Priya Vijay, Assistant Professor, Department of Law, 

Faculty of Law, University of Allahabad, Prayagraj, provided valuable insights on Cyber 

Crime, its threats, and preventative measures. She emphasized the importance of not using auto 

delivery features, safeguarding personal privacy, avoiding sharing sensitive information via 

WhatsApp, and remaining vigilant against potential threats. Dr. Priya Vijay also encouraged 

students to utilize cyber crime helplines if they fall victim to fraud. The workshop was 

conducted by Dr. Gulshan Akhtar, with welcoming remarks by Dr. Zareen Begum and a vote of 

thanks delivered by Dr. Shabnam Ara. More than 60 students participated alongside several 

faculty members, contributing to a fruitful discussion on cyber safety. 
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